October 23, 1984

Antrim Selectmen, John J. Jones, Katherine M. Ring, Rachel C. Reinstein, and Road Agent, Clark Craig Jr. met with the Bennington Selectman Erving LeCain and Road Agent Sidney Huntington at the Depot St. bridge over the Contoocook.

After consulting the State report and inspecting the bridge, it was decided that the two Road Agents should cooperate to:

- 1. Patch spots in road surface
- 2. Paint railings while aied install reflector on each side at both ends
- 3. REpair concrete abutment on upstream side of Bennington end.

It was also decided that any disposal of the old iron bridge should go before Town Meeting.

B.O.S.